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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Kay Flynn 
Monday, May 08,2006 2:02 PM 
David Jopling 
Mary Anne Helton; Marguerite Lockard 
RE: Confidential Document, Baixauli, Complaint # 676684C 

We will return the document to FPL. 

Thank you. 

Kay 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Jopling 
Sent: Monday, May 08,2006 138 PM 
To: Kay Flynn 
Cc: Mary Anne Helton 
Subject: Confidential Document, Baixauli, Complaint # 676684C 

In response to your memo of April 18, regarding the undocketed confidential document filed back on 1/17/06 
by FPL with a notice of intent. (Document’s description: FPL (Bryan) - CONFIDENTIAL) Certain 
maps/schematic diagrams of Kendall Feeder 04335 requested by staff in connection with inquiry of customer 
complaint (Baixauli - 676684C). C L m - + h k c &  W -\a -W3 Bm 

Please be advised that we no longer need this document; so, please return it to Florida Power & Light. 

David G. Jopling 
Regulatory Analyst 
Division of Economic Regulation 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, F132399-0 872 
(850) 413-6858 Voice 
(8.50) 413-6859 FAX 
djopling@psc.state.fl.us 
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